
Dear Parents 

 

We are continuing to have technical problems with the Office computer so thank you 

for your continued patience whilst we resolve the issue.  In lieu of this week’s 

Newsletter please find below information regarding next week’s activities: 

 

Monday 28
th

                            12.35pm F3-6 Spanish Club 

 3.30-4.15pm Rec - F2 Library Club 

 4-5pm F3 & 4 Sports Club  

 4-5pm F5 & 6 Art Club 

   

Tuesday 29th 8am F4 Prep Club 

 12.35pm F4 – 6 Recorders 

 12.35pm F1 & 2 Spanish Club 

 2.30-3pm KG & Rec Stretch & Grow 

 3.30-4.30pm F1 & 2 Sports Club 

 4-5pm F 3 – 6 Orchestra 

   

Wednesday 30th 12.35pm 

12.35pm 

Chamber Choir 

Chess Club  

 2.30-3pm KG Ballet 

 3.30-4pm Reception Ballet 

 4-4.30pm No F1&2 Street Dance 

 4-5pm Wigan Athletics Trials (see note 

below) 

   

Thursday 1st  EYFS Trip to Blaze Farm 

  F5 Trip to Eyam 

 12.35pm F1 – F2 Puzzle Club 

 12.35pm 

2.30-3pm 

F3 - 6 Fiddlers 

No Kg Football due to trip 

 3.30-4.15pm F1 – 2 Tennis 

 4-5pm No F5 Maths Club due to trip 

 4.15-5pm F3-F6 Tennis 

   

Friday 2nd 8.10am F3-6 ICT Club 

 10.35am F3-6 Library Club 

 12.35pm School Council (F2-6) 

 12.35-1.30pm Book Club  

 4-5pm F5 & 6 Sports Club 

 

 

Wigan Trials 

Trials for Wigan Athletics will be held at Wilmslow Hockey Club on Wednesday 30
th

 

April from 4-5pm for girls in Forms 3 to 6.   

 

If your child would like to participate or you are available to help with lifts please let 

Mrs Penn know by Monday.  The competition is on Wednesday 11
th

 June and the 

Nationals will be held on Monday 16
th

 June. 

 



A full timetable of clubs and activities begin next week.  If your child would like to 

take part then please return your form and payment to Mrs Penn as soon as possible.  

We do need to receive payment prior to your child starting external clubs please. 

 

Finally, please could we remind parents to use the main front entrance in the morning.  

For safety reasons we do not allow parents to exit via the two doors in the 

Kindergarten corridor except in the afternoon when they are used to dismiss the 

children. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Rachael Penn 

School Secretary 


